From: Central Van Lines Move Management

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 10:18 AM

To:

Subject: GBL Copy for DOE, JOHN - GBL# SGNK0012302 (CVNI)
Attachments: SGNKO0012302.PDF

This is Central Van Lines, the transportation service provider (TSP) that will be moving your Household Goods from
Bahrain to Arizona (GBL/Reference # SGNK0012302).

I've attached a copy of your Government Bill of Lading (GBL) for you to keep for your records. Please use the GBL# as a
reference number whenever contacting our office. This way, our Customer Success representatives will be able to assist
you more quickly. If you would be so kind as to reply back to this email as confirmation that you have received your GBL
copy, I'd greatly appreciate it.

Below is the information we have on file regarding your availability at your new destination. Please advise me right
away if any of this is incorrect, or if you have more updated information to give me:

You're arriving at your destination on/about: Unknown

Your current housing availability status is: Unknown

You're receiving the keys to your home on/about: Unknown

*YOU MUST NOTIFY ME IMMEDIATELY IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO SHIP A FIREARM OF ANY KIND AND/OR
LIVE AMMUNITION, IF WE HAVE NOT ALREADY DISCUSSED THE MATTER**

Thank you, and have a great day!

[Name]

Central Van Lines (CVNI)
310-214-3435
www.centralvl.com




